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BRING A GUEST!
Tuesday, October 5th- Rotary The Club Championship was held in September and Joe
Tuesday, October 5th- Ladies Golf: Closing 9-hole | 4pm Thomas outlasted his son Quinn by a few strokes to be
. . crowned the 2021 HCC Club Champion. Connor Bross
Thursday, October 7th- Mens Closing: Stag- Steak dinner played well and finished 3rd a few more strokes back with
Friday, October 8th- Avenues Fundraiser I 5:30pm David Mosley rounding out the Championship Flight.
Tuesday, October 12th- Woman’s Club | 11am Flight Winners: Kim Shores - A-Flight, Ryan Rapp,
B-Flight, and Bruce Athman, C-Flight.
Tuesday, October 12th- Rotary
Women’s Championship- Doris Nichols
Tuesday, October 19th- Rotary A-Flight with handicap- Carol Harvey
Wednesday, October 20th- Ladies Luncheon The Bombay was held over Labor Day weekend with a
Thursday, October 21st- Young Professionals Meet & Greet very exciting finish resulting in a 3 hole playoff for the
A A y 1st place money. The team of Albert Rendlen & Brent
Friday, October 24th- Children’s Halloween Party Lehenbauer went to sudden death with David & Tyler
Tuesday, October 26th- Rotary Mosley. The Mosley team winning on the 3rd extra hole.

Third place went to Mike Bross & Randy Potterfield.

Thanks to all of the participants for supporting these
events.

The following leagues will be closing out their season
during the first week of October:

Ladies Golf- Tuesday, October 5th | 4pm
Men’s Golf- Thursday, October 7th | 1pm
Pairs & Spares- Friday, October 8th | 4pm
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Please sign up in advance!

Remember fall is a great time ‘;7
to enjoy a round of golf at
your Hannibal Country Club.

Best Wishes,
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GET IN TOUCH WITH US:
© 1200 Country Club Drive VIEW MORE CLUB INFO ONLINE

Use your camera
on your phone to

Hannibal, MO 63401 www.hannibalcountryclub.com scan this code and -u:tl-
go to our website
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Bruce Athwman

HCC UPDATES

Al Janice Shaw, Board President

The Club has had a very busy September with several events and golf outings. Thank you to our amazing staff
for their loyalty and hard work to make everything run smoothly.

The golf course has been cleared of all the storm damage and looks great for some fall golf. The pool is closed for
the season. Work is progressing on the rental house with painting on the inside as well as new flooring.

The Club is gearing up for a busy holiday season. On Thursday, October 21st, the Club is hosting a“Young
Professionals Meet and Greet". Members are welcome and encouraged to join us. The Children’s annual
Halloween Party will be Sunday, October 24th, details to follow. Be sure to mark your calendar for the annual
President’s Gala will be held on Saturday, December 11.

It's time to book your holiday party, luncheon or office party as our calendar is quickly getting filled.

Debbie Fortman, our Chef, has submitted her resignation but has agreed to stay on until her replacement is
hired. We wish Debbie well and thank her for her contributions to our Club. She will be missed. We continue to
deal with staff shortages, higher food and water costs.

We encourage all members to continue to support our Club with golf and dining. Fall is a great time to enjoy the
patio with a warm fireplace and socializing with friends.
Dec.5 | Di

al ov
.

Dec. 11| Pres o i
SAVE HE DATE pec. 13| :\\Ar;:ttjia:gMem

LADTES LUN
OCTOBER

nner With Santa
ident’s Gala

C-I-/EON
20th

2021 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Janice Shaw: President
Jill Ricker: Vice President
Liz Jones: Secretary

Jeff Bross

Mac Fisher

Steve Carroll

Amber O’'Donnell

Dolly Athman

Tyler Mosley

EVERY WEDNESDAY

CLUB MANAGER:
Jeana Shepard

GOLF PROFESSIONAL:
Steve Liter

GREENS/GROUNDS KEEPER:
Robert Rigney

CHEF:
Debbie Fortman

BAR/EVENTS MANAGER:
Katie Fortman
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We are having a drawing for a
$50 food credit for everyone who
joins us for dinner.

You must have ordered a dinner this night
to be eligible and need not be present to
win. But not present to win. We will draw

and notify the winner. If there is no winner,

the prize will increase $25 per week,
capping at $300 until there
is a winner.

PLUS enjoy our
comfort food special!




